

Flyford Flavell Primary School

www.flyfordflavellprimaryschool.com

Email: office@flyfordflavell.worcs.sch.uk Telephone: 01386 462228

Chair of Governors: Mrs A Howarth • Headteacher: Mrs R Bennett Issue: 10.07.25

Learning for Life MIIID

Diary Dates 11.07.25: Year 1 & 2 Class assembly, 9am 16.07.25: PTA event: ice cream for all children on the playground 17.07.25: Pippins Graduation, 9.30-10.00 am 17.07.25: Year 6 Leavers assembly 2.00 pm 17.07.25: Break up for summer holiday 02/09.25: Family picnic for new Reception children 12-1pm 03.09.25; Children return to school 11.09.25: Manor **Residential Meeting** for Year 5 parents 3.30 nm 23.09.25: Phonics Workshop for Reception Parents 9.10 am 25.09.25: Open afternoon for prospective parents 9.15-11.30

26.09.25: Year 5 Cluster singing festival w/c 29.09.25 Year 5 **Bikeability**

am.

03.10.25: Reading Challenge Assembly 9.00 am

10.10.25: Flu Vaccinations, all year groups 17.10.25: Harvest Celebration, Flyford Church 9.00 and 2.15

20 & 21.10.25: Parents Afternoon 1.15-6.00 pm.

06.11.25: Online Safety information session for parents 2.45 pm

10.11.25 : Tempest Photography Individual school photographs 11.11.25: WMTC Performance Swan Theatre 7.30pm

13.11.25: WMTC Performance Swan Theatre 7.30pm 15.11.25: WMTC Per-

formance Swan Thea-

Pet Day

A huge thank you to our Reception team for giving the children such a memorable and exciting day! The visit from alpacas, ponies, dogs, cats, and chickens brought so much joy to everyone, and it was wonderful to see the children fully engaged—asking thoughtful questions and showing curiosity.

Thank you also to all the parents/grandparents who supported this event which was really appreciated. A special mention goes to Mrs Bown's dog, Brie, who spent the whole day with us and absolutely loved all the fuss received. It was a very special day for our Reception class.

More photographs







Easing Traffic/The Boot Closure

Please be aware that The Boot's carpark will be closed to parents next week as they are having some work done. We want to make sure this doesn't impact on children's safety, so from Monday 14th July our Reception and KS1 children may come into school from 8.30 am and be collected from 3.10 pm. Any KS2 siblings will also be welcome to come in during these new times. We would ask that KS2 children without KS1 siblings, come in during our normal times. If parents do chose to collect at 3.10 pm then we would ask that they leave our grounds promptly to free up parking for parents collecting at 3.25 pm. Please do get in touch if you have any queries.

Singing Club

Our Singing Club gave a delightful performance this week, showcasing a selection of their favourite songs to an enthusiastic audience of parents and carers. Our children sang with confidence and joy and It was a pleasure to see so many families there to support them. A huge thank you to Mrs Bown for leading the club with such dedication and enthusiasm throughout the year.



Diary Dates Continued 24 - 26 11.25: Year 5 Manor residential trip 01.12.25: Open afternoon for parents to come and see children's work 3.30 pm 08.12.25: Reception and Year 1 Christmas Production 3.30 pm 09.12.25: Pippins **Christmas Production** 12.12.25: Year 5 & 6 **Christmas Production** 9.00 am 15.12.25: Year 2, 3 & 4 Christmas Production 2.00 pm & 3.30

18.12.25: Christmas

19.12.25: Christmas

19.12.25: Last day of

Party day

Jumper day





Year 3/ 4 Assembly

Our Year 3/4 children delivered an inspiring assembly this week focused on reducing pollution. A huge thank you to all the children for their hard work and enthusiasm and to the staff who supported them. You have reminded us all that small changes make a big difference!



This term, Year 5 have been exploring reproduction in plants as part of their White Rose Science unit. One of the highlights has been learning about how some plants can reproduce without seeds, through cloning. Pupils investigated how new plants can grow from cuttings and discovered how gardeners use this method to produce identical plants. The children were fascinated to see science in action and, fingers crossed, will have some healthy new plants soon. Thank you to our Year 5 team for this super learning! More photographs







Well Done!

A huge congratulations to Jensen and Emily, the winners of the colouring competition at this year's Bish Bash Bosh Village Fete in Bishampton! Well done to everyone who took part, it was lovely to know that so may of our children participated.



Well done to Freddie and Albie. Freddie has been doing well in his weekly spelling tests and Albie has been putting wonderful effort into his weekly practice at home and carefully checks his spellings using a dictionary!

